February 9, 2015
Dear fifth grade parents:

Each year, as part of the music curriculum, the fifth graders learn to play the recorder. The recorder is an ancient instrument that closely resembles the clarinet. Playing the recorder is important to your child’s music education in many ways. Most importantly, it leads to a greater understanding and appreciation of musical performance. It is also a great starter instrument for future band members.

All students will need to have a recorder. The cost of the recorder is $5.25. If you already own a recorder there is no need to purchase another one. If you cannot afford a recorder for your child please contact me at 645-4727.

You also have the opportunity to purchase a method book for your child. This method book would enable your child to practice the recorder at home. If you choose to purchase both the recorder and the book you will receive a discount. In addition to the recorder and book you may also purchase a play-along CD for your child to use at home. ONLY THE RECORDER IS A NECESSITY.  All other purchases are optional.

Please fill out the order form and have your child return it to me by Thursday, 

February 23, 2015. You may send in the money with your order or you may wait until the recorders arrive. Please make checks payable to Potterville Public Schools.

If you already own a recorder please return the order form anyway. There is a spot to note that you already have a recorder. Every student should return the form. I am looking forward to hearing Potterville’s newest group of musicians.

Sincerely,

Jackie J. Fellows

Music Director

